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August 2012 - October 2012     Jack & Michiko Coolbaugh 

Sister Georgene Shalm (top right) was the evening speaker at the Thailand Ladies  

Conference held October 18-21, and Brother Allan Shalm (top left) conducted several day  

teaching sessions encouraging the ladies according to the theme from  

Ephesians 6:10 “Be strong in the Lord”.  More than 250 ladies and 

40-50 children were at this wonderful conference.   
 

Sister Janporn Fudala (left, middle) interpreted each of 

the messages given and also ministered one  

message to the ladies herself.  Brother Coolbaugh 

(upper left) taught one of the sessions as did Sister 

Joyce Ellis (lower left).  Sister Fudala and Sister 

Ellis are members of Brother James Varnum’s 

church in Florida.   
Ministering to a lady in distress 

Visitation to LaosVisitation to Laos 

The Bible School staff have been helping Oneness  

Pentecostals in the communist nation of Laos for  

several years.  Here are a few photos when Brother 

Sutat (one of our teachers) took Sister Fudala and  

Sister Ellis to be in two church services in that  

nation.  We thank the Lord that the donations we  

receive from our Bible School Partners are 

helping reach the lost in that nation.   

Thank You ! 
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